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LEGYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

31lst March, 1960,

Dear Sir,
Steamer “"CAFTAIN JOHN"

With reference to umy memorandum dated 4th instant,
and your letter addressed to Collin and Gissel dated 1llth
March, T %himk it well to inform you that the Rotterdam
Surveyors have now forwarded their report of Drydocking,
which took place earlier this month,

The Rotterdam Ourveyore have stated that the Owners
representative informed them that the ship wouléd sail to
Savona in ballast, and on arrival the ship would be laid
up and possibly be sold for secrap,

Furthermore the Surveyors estate that the general
condition of the ship is such that in their opinion no
postponement of the Special Survey can be recommended.,

Please bear this in mind should any question of postpone-
ment of the Special Survey arise.

Yours faithfully,

Y  glerk to the
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Lloyd’s Register
Foundation

002L671-002673~01S56

The Secretary,
NEW YORK,



